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• Our enterprise preparedness management team is closely monitoring information from the 
World Health Organization (WHO), U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the 
individual state departments of health and other experts. 

• At this point, we do not expect any business disruption with any of our services. 
• We encourage all of our stakeholders to turn to the following organizations and monitor their 

websites for the latest news and alerts: 
o WHO: who.int 
o CDC: cdc.gov 
o Individual state/commonwealth departments of health 

 
We will continue to update you as appropriate. Thank you for your trust in Magellan Healthcare. 
 

http://www.who.int/
http://www.cdc.gov/
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